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Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Revisor Inman, Director Hubinger, Director
Lincoln:

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs state agencies to report to you by
December 1 of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of
other state or federal statutes or rules.

The POST Board has reviewed its rules and, with the completion of a rulemaking process in
September of 20 1 9, found that Board rules that are or have become obsolete, unnecessary, or
duplicative have been addressed.

On September 9, 20 1 9, rules and repeal of rules regarding standards of conduct, licensing
examinations, licensing of peace officers, continuing education, license renewal and part-time
peace officers went into effect. The adoption of these new rules complete a lengthy rulemaking
process the board began in January of 201 8 when it approved changes to the standards of
conduct. A link to the new rules can be found here:
https:/tdps.mn.pov/entitylpost/Pages!rulemakinp.aspx
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Please do not hesitate to contact me at 65 1-20 1 -7782 or email Nathan.Gove@state.mn.us with
questions or if I can provide further assistance.

Sincerely,

Nathan R. Gove
Executive Director


